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SECOND IPA ADRION MONITORING COMMITTEE MEETING SUMMARY

The second IPA ADRION Monitoring Committee meeting took place online on 24 March 2023.

The Monitoring Committee approved the application package of the first call for proposals, namely:
1. The Application Manual;

The Call Announcement;

The template of the Subsidy Contract ;

The template of the Partnership Agreement;

The off-line application form;
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The supporting documents to be provide by applicants together with the application form.

It also agreed that the application package shall also include a technical guidance on the use of the electronic
system JEMS for the submission of the project proposals.



